

Sponsored By
Allentown KOC Council 7333
Saint John's St. Vincent De Paul Society
St. John's Altar Rosary Society
Robbinsville Woman's Club

Food Drive

Feeding Our Neighbors In Need

Saturday October 31 through Friday November 20

In addition to St. John The Baptist Church's normal monthly food drive we are accepting special donations to be distributed to families in need during the holiday season.

Holiday Dinner Themed Non-perishables Needed

Canned fruit Corn Peas
Green beans Baked beans Cranberry sauce
Pumpkin puree Stuffing mix Macaroni & cheese
Cornbread mix Marshmallows Carrots
Prepared gravy Yams 5lb bag of potatoes

Monetary donations for ShopRite Gift Cards will also be gratefully accepted

Our goal is to help at least 20 local families in need. Any additional donations will be distributed to other organizations like Mount Carmel Guild, Catholic Charities, Visitation Home, and The Allentown Food Pantry.

Kindly bring your donations to St. John The Baptist Church, 1282 Yardville Allentown Rd, Allentown. To arrange a pick up or for additional info contact one of the people below. Jerry Iacona, jiacona237@verizon.net, 609-575-4137 Bill O'Connor, boconnor1212@gmail.com, 908-510-1606

Karen Smith, karenfaith114@gmail.com, 609-902-1973

